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BOARD OF CIVIL AUTHORITY MINUTES 

TOWN OF DANVILLE 

February 20, 2020 

 

The Board of Civil Authority met at 5:00 p.m. at the Danville Town Clerk’s office 

on February 20, 2020 for the purpose of testing the voting tabulator machine. 

Members present were Virginia Incerpi, Phyllis Sweeney, Henry Pearl, Eric Bach, 

Julie Larrabee, Ted Houle, Kenneth Linsley, Wendy Somers, and alternate 

presiding officer Sharon Daniell. 

Tabulator machine testing and verification started at 5:00 and concluded at 

5:50p.m.  Training on the Accessible Voting machine was also conducted during 

the testing session. With no further business, the meeting ended at 5:50 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, Wendy M. Somers, Clerk 

________________________________________ 


